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This bill allows local schools and school boards to choose curriculum materials and is
only related to history, it doesn't take the choice away.

Denial of materials based on biases against a historical figure's race, religion, ability,
country of origin, sexuality, or gender dilutes our rich history and keeps some children
from realizing that others like them did important things for our state and country.

Providing local control and parental involvement, this bill prevents bigotry from
whitewashing and intruding on students' rights and ability to learn accurate,

representative history.

Support SB 1583 to support equitable learning for all Oregon students.



